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Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Marks, Kendall <kmarks@ameresco.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 10:05 AM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Docket No. 15-BSTD- 01

Importance: High

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION
Attention: Docket No. 15-BSTD-01
Dockets Office
1516 Ninth Street, MS-4
Sacramento, CA 95814

I fully support Version 9 of the proposed language for Indoor Lighting Alterations in its entirety. In particular, we feel
the following Exceptions are critically important and should not be subject to further modification:

EXCEPTION 2 to Section 141.0(b)2I. “For work consisting of only luminaire replacements per ii above, where replacement
luminaires have at least 20 percent lower power consumption compared to the original luminaires.”

and

EXCEPTION 2 to Section 141.0(b)2J. “Replacement of luminaire components where the modified luminaires have at least
20 percent lower power consumption compared to the original luminaires.”

In addition, I believe the proposed Wiring Alterations language in Section 141.0(b)2K properly applies daylighting
controls to large projects only, while not creating barriers for small and medium projects where the associated costs are
unacceptable to the retrofit market. This language should remain as currently proposed in Version 9.

It is also critical to add an Exception for exterior fixture replacements such that Code is not triggered so long as
replacement luminaires have at least 40 percent lower power consumption compared to the original luminaires.

We appreciate efforts to revise Title 24 lighting rules, and cannot emphasize strongly enough the importance of
implementing these changes right away.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards, 
Kendall 

Kendall H Marks CEM,CDSM 
Sr. Developer Energy Efficiency & Renewable Projects 

Phone: 626-676-8023 
Email: kmarks@ameresco.com

3090 Bristol St. #350 
Costa Mesa, CA. 92626 
http://www.ameresco.com
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***NOTE: This e-mail may contain PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended only for 
the use of the specific individual(s) to which it is addressed. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, 
you are hereby notified that any unauthorized use, dissemination or copying of this e-mail or the information 
contained in it or attached to it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please delete it 
and immediately notify the person named above by reply e-mail. Thank you.***  


